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Health and Social Care Forum Feedback, Wednesday 01 October 2014  

 

Thank you to those who provided feedback for the Health and Social Care Forum on Wednesday 01 October 2014.  

11 of the 21 attendees provided feedback.  

You felt the forum was very informative and helpful; however you would like to see more networking opportunities 

and to know more about what partners do. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your feedback 


